

Dallas Borough Building 25 Main Street Dallas, PA 18612 (570) 675-1389 www.dallasborough.org

February 5, 2015

Dear Friends and Supporters:

After 12 hugely successful years, it is with a heavy heart that we must inform you that the **Dallas Harvest Festival** will not be held in 2015.

On a better note, within the next several months you will begin to notice many infrastructural and aesthetically pleasing improvements to Downtown Dallas thanks to a Local Share Account (LSA) grant from the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

Our dedicated volunteers and supporters, many of whom have been with the Festival since day one, are without a doubt the driving force that gives our **Dallas Harvest Festival** such a special hometown spirit.

We cannot thank you enough for your unending support of the Festival throughout the years. We hope to see you again in the not-too-distant future – on a beautiful Sunday in September, between the Luzerne County and Bloomsburg Fairs!

Sincerely,

Dallas Harvest Festival Executive Committee,

Rich Fufaro

Elizabeth Martin

Carol Wall

Tracey Car